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December 7, 2022 
 
Hon. Tom Carper      Hon. Shelly Moore Capito 
Chair        Ranking Member 
Environment & Public Works Committee   Environment & Public Works Committee 
U.S. Senate       U.S. Senate 
 
Hon. Peter DeFazio      Hon. Sam Graves 
Chair        Ranking Member 
Transportation & Infrastructure Committee   Transportation & Infrastructure Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 
 
Dear Senators Carper and Capito, and Representatives DeFazio and Graves: 
 
The National Association of Flood and Stormwater Management Agencies (NAFSMA) thanks you and your staff for all 
your efforts to develop a bipartisan agreement on the Water Resources Development Act of 2022 (WRDA 2022).   
 
NAFSMA represents flood control, flood risk and stormwater management agencies throughout the country, many of 
which are non-federal partners of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers on flood risk management and ecosystem 
restoration projects.   
 
NAFSMA strongly supports passage and enactment of WRDA 2022.  This action is necessary to keep the policies, projects 
and funding priorities authorized and moving in a timely manner.   
 
Again, NAFSMA appreciates your support of the nation’s flood risk management efforts. 
 
Please reach out to me with any questions at 202-289-8625 or sgilson@nafsma.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Susan Gilson, Executive Director 
 
Cc:  John Kane, Murphie Barrett, Ryan Seiger, Ryan Hambleton   
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